
Central College Christian School 
Elementary News- February 2, 2024 
The Kingdom of God made visible. 

Important Dates:

January 31 - February 2 
● Shoot baskets for Hoops for Honduras

○ In Phys. Ed. classes

Thursday, February 1 
● Spirit of Giving Day

Friday, February 9 
● Professional Day- NO SCHOOL

Monday, February 12 
● Orders for Michelle Houts books due

Tuesday, February 13 
● Nothing Bundt Cakes pick-up

○ 2:30 - 5:30 PM

Thursday, February 15 
● PTF Meeting, 6:30PM in Ballard

Friday February 16 
● PTF Dollar Dress Down

○ theme - valentines
● Valentine’s Parties
● Hoops for Honduras- all donations due
● Bookmarks for the RAA Bookmark

Contest due

Monday, February 19 
● Presidents Day- NO SCHOOL

Friday, February 23 
● Science Fair- fifth grade

February 26 - March 1 
● Read Across America Week

Read Across 
America Week 

February 26 - March 1

This year, we have invited children’s 
author and Westerville native, Michelle 
Houts, to visit our school on the 
morning of Friday, March 1. 

If you would like to order books, please 
use the link below by February 12th. 

https://www.covertocoverchildrensbooks.com/
michelle-houts-central-college-christian-
school-sale 

Bookmark entries for the Bookmark 
competition are due by Feb. 16th. 

More information 
coming home soon. 

https://www.covertocoverchildrensbooks.com/michelle-houts-central-college-christian-school-sale
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Extra! Extra! Read ALL about it!  Edition 11: February 1st, 2024        

Upcoming 
Opportunities 
to Support 
Central 
College 
Parent 
Teacher 
Fellowship 

How Can 
You Help? 
Volunteer 

Opportunities 

The easiest 
way 

to support 
 CCSS PTF! 

Thank you to 
everyone who 
sold Nothing 
Bundt Cakes!   

We made 
almost $2500 

in profit.  Cakes 
will be available 
for pick up on 
Tuesday Feb. 

13 2:30-5:30 at 
the barn near 

the playground. 

We need 
volunteers to 
work at the 
concession 
stand for 
 Peter Pan 

Musical  
on March 15th 

and 16th, 

You will want to 
join the fun of 
loading cars for 

the 
Foertmeyer & 

Son Spring Plant 
Sale 

Pick-up will be 
May 13th. 

Please email if 
you are willing 
to help! 
cccaptf@cccac
ademy.com 

Scan here to 
learn how to 

shop and 
support CCCS 
at Kroger and 

with Box 
Tops. 

PTF Dress 
Down Days 
Donate one 

dollar 

Join Us on 
Thursdays in 
Ballard Hall 
at 6:30 p.m. 

 Where have 
our 

fundraising 

mailto:cccaptf@cccacademy.com
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to 
participate! 

dollars been 
spent 

to support 
our school? 

Friday, Feb. 
16 - wear red 
      for 
Valentine's 
Day Party 

Friday, Mar. 
22 - wear 
green 

for Spring! 
Friday, Apr. 
19 - Hawaiian 
Day 
Friday, May 17 
- Neon Day

2024 
Meeting 
Dates 
01/18 

Meeting 
Minutes 
February 

15th 
March 21st 
April 18th 
May 16th 

*Staff
Christmas
breakfast
*Donated
$3400 to 
Future 

 Preschool 
Playground 
*Shed,  Funnel
Ball, & Soccer 
Goals for 
Elementary 
Playground 
*Field Trip
Transportation 
Costs 
*Shelving Units
for instruments
for the Music
Department

"Kick off 
Spring Break 

with a 
Splash!" 

2023-2024 
PTF Board 

CCCS 
Facebook 

Page 

Sunday, 
March 24th, 
5:30-7:30 pm 

at the 
Westerville 
Community 

Center 

The Pool Party 
is for both 

preschool and 
elementary 
students. 

PTF will cover 
the cost of 
admission! 

President - 
Jennifer 
Thompson 

Vice President - 
Sarah Miller 

Treasurer - 
Adonnai Santos
Secretary - 
Betsi Spurlock 
Preschool 
Representative 
- 

Sarah Losh 
Caudill 
Any Questions? 

Any Ideas to 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XhwjuYLhQIjac_R-eApUX6-wIl8Z5Nx3Mr31cGmRmdI/edit?usp=drive_link
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Share? 
Please feel free 

to contact us  
at 

cccaptf@cccac
ademy.com. 

Yearbook Pictures Needed: 
If you want to share pictures taken throughout the school year,  please send them to 
Khadinebyers@ourcccs.org 

Pictures Needed: 
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● Chapel 
● Field Trips 
● Christmas Parties 
● Living History Museum 

 



 

 


